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From: Catherine Hoyt 
Sent: 13 April 2023 20:08
To: EED Forward Planning
Subject: LDP feedback
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> Carmarthenshire County Council are generally not supporƟve or sympatheƟc to the needs of equestrians in 
Carmarthenshire. The untackled problems with PROWS, the non inclusion of equestrians in new paths being created 
and the lack of provision for parking in the very few green spaces that allow us to ride. Two weeks ago we had two 
serious equestrian accidents in Trimsaran, with one horse fatality. This is on top of the already doubling in traffic 
incidents in Carmarthenshire last year from the previous year. Please can the Council start to take our needs 
seriously before we lose a rider to a car accident.  Please take our concerns seriously, I know many riders who won’t 
buy a permit for the safe forest because of the parking issues. We need safe places to ride and safe places to park. 
> Your Sincerely 
> Catherine Hoyt 
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